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Fiscal Impact Statement

	Department
	Urban Redevelopment Authority – Economic Development Dept.
	Preparer
	Anita Stec
	Contact
	Anita Stec (412)255-6432
	Type of Initiative
	☒ Legislation
	☐ Executive Order

	Type of Legislation
	Other


Description of Initiative
The Urban Redevelopment Authority has been authorized to submit a $1 Million State RACP application on behalf of the Midwife Center for Birth & Women’s Health to apply for $1 Million in State RACP funds for the construction of a three-story 6,750 square foot building adjacent to the existing facility.  The overall $2.2 Million scope includes site preparation, building the expansion, renovations to the existing building, landscaping, paving and soft costs.  The project site is at 2829, 2831, & 2832 Penn Avenue in the Strip District.

	Total Cost
	$ 1,000,000

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☐ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☒ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information
Not Applicable

Additional Costs
Not Applicable

Impact on City Revenue
No direct impact.

Attachments
No attachments.
